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FAREWELL 2021! 
Kia ora students, family and friends, 

We want to wish you all a wonderful and joyous 

Christmas with your families and friends. We 

hope you have a refreshing and relaxing holiday 

break and we wish you all the best for 2022. We 

are expecting to fully reopen the Activity Centre 

on Monday the 24
th

 of January and we will be 

guided by the Government  to ensure we do this 

as safely as possible. Jo will keep you informed 

prior to our start date.  

Don’t forget you’ll need to ensure we have 
received your vaccine pass before you return so 

please email these through to Jo - 

jolene@ranfurlycare.co.nz or the office -  

office@ranfurlycare.co.nz . If you only have a paper pass bring it in on your first 

day and we will get this copied. We understand this is a bit of a hassle so it’s good 
to get it sorted before you return. We’ll all be sporting the new vaccine pass 
lanyards in 2022 so feel free to create your own easy to use system for getting out 

and about with your pass like you can see in the photo to the right. 

Enjoy tucking into your Christmas goodies and stay safe as you travel around the 

country. 

From the Activity Centre Crew  

 

 

A great vaccine pass system 
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